
 
 

 

 

 
February 18, 2020 
 
The Honorable Bobby Scott    The Honorable Virginia Foxx  
Chairman      Ranking Member  
House Committee on Education and Labor  House Committee on Education and Labor 
2176 Rayburn House Office Building   2462 Rayburn House Office Building  
Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chairman Scott and Ranking Member Foxx: 
 
On behalf of the membership of the National Association of Insurance Commissioners1, we extend our thanks for 
your efforts to protect consumers from surprise medical bills. As insurance regulators, we recognize the challenge 
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